
  be 0319 #  Expanded Dictionary Study

  be 0319 # anagnorizomai {an-ag-no-rid'-zom-ahee}; middle voice
from 303 and 1107; to make (oneself) known: -- {be} made known.
[ql

  certify 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of
1097; to make known; subjectively, to know: -- {certify},
declare, make known, give to understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  declare 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of
1097; to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify,
{declare}, make known, give to understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  do 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097; to
make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, give to understand, {do} to wit, wot.[ql

  give 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097;
to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, {give} to understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  known 0319 # anagnorizomai {an-ag-no-rid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 303 and 1107; to make (oneself) known: -- be made
{known}.[ql

  known 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097;
to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
{known}, give to understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  known 1232 # diagnorizo {dee-ag-no-rid'-zo}; from 1123 and
1107; to tell abroad: -- make {known}.[ql

  made 0319 # anagnorizomai {an-ag-no-rid'-zom-ahee}; middle
voice from 303 and 1107; to make (oneself) known: -- be {made}
known.[ql

  make 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097;
to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare,
{make} known, give to understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  make 1232 # diagnorizo {dee-ag-no-rid'-zo}; from 1123 and 1107;
 to tell abroad: -- {make} known.[ql

  to 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097; to
make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, give to understand, do {to} wit, wot.[ql

  to 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097; to
make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, give {to} understand, do to wit, wot.[ql

  understand 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of
1097; to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare,
make known, give to {understand}, do to wit, wot.[ql

  wit 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097;
to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, give to understand, do to {wit}, wot.[ql

  wot 1107 # gnorizo {gno-rid'-zo}; from a derivative of 1097;
to make known; subjectively, to know: -- certify, declare, make
known, give to understand, do to wit, {wot}.[ql
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